
PARENT DROP IN 
Are you a Parent/Carer of a child with a Special Educational 

Need/Additional Learning Needs? 
 

NPT Inclusion Service are offering the opportunity for you 

to meet with staff members to discuss any concerns you 

may have on:- 

 

Friday 22nd February 2019  

between 9.00am – 12.00pm at 

 

St Pauls Centre 

Gerald Street 

Port Talbot 

SA12 6DQ 

 

If you would like to book a slot for consultation please 

email education@npt.gov.uk  

 

mailto:education@npt.gov.uk

